NOTES FROM RMS MEETING
NOVEMBER 15, 2023

Attending: Carrie Marlowe, Kathleen Moeller Peiffer, Susan Pober, Eileen Palmer, Leslie Kahn, Irene Goldberg, Norman Gluckman, Janet Birckhead, Joan Bernstein, Nancy  Madasci, Scherelene Schatz
Introductions were made by all present.
The topic of the meeting was to discuss what presence, if any, we wanted to have at the 2024 NJLA Conference. Ideas that were suggested by members ahead of the meeting were:

· What to do after retirement
· Healthcare
· Library assistance for seniors
· Advocacy
· End of life decisions
· Retirement plan resource guide
· Business model you
· America 250
· Recognizing recent retirees
· Talking book and braille center
· Language interpreters

The group decided on a panel discussing life after retirement…how to prepare your board/staff/director, upbeat. Eileen Palmer, Cindy Csezak and Gary Saretzky all agreed to be panel presenters. Only a conference program for this year since we are so new, the group did not believe that we had the human resources for a table at NJLA to promote the section or programs only for section members.

NOTE: conference proposals were due to NJLA conference committee by December 8, Kathleen submitted our panel proposal by that deadline.
